Robert E. Deates

555 Freeman Road, #115, Central Point, OR 97502 --- 541.665.4995

March 4, 2016

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

My 7 year old great granddaughter Emilee is a student at a small
elementary school in Gold Hill, Oregon. Her class is studying the states
of our country and the state she was assigned to report on is your state,
South Carolina.

I told her I would contact your office and was sure you would be able to
send her a packet of information. She was very excited about that idea

and would be tickled to receive an information packet about your state.
It would certainly be helpful in making her oral report.

Her mailing address is:
Emilee Puhl

10431 Blackwell Road
Central Point OR 97502

Thank you in advance for your help.

AN

Robert E. Deates, also known as PaPa Bob




